
December 23, 2022

Dear Students, Staff and Families,

Season’s Greetings!

On behalf of the Central Office Administration Team, I would like to wish everyone a wonderful holiday.

Although this time of year can be very busy, the holiday season is a special time of year that brings us

together with our families and friends. We hope everyone will have an opportunity to reflect on what

we have achieved and what can be accomplished in the future. It is the hard work of our students,

administrators, faculty and staff that successfully demonstrates how our District is making great strides

with learning.

We wish you the very best this Holiday Season and a New Year that brings happiness, health and

prosperity!

I look forward to seeing everyone back in school on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.

Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,
Philip D. Thornton, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools


